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Research Analysis 

 

The Conference Committee Substitute to HB 1995 clarifies the requirement that a county sheriff 

keep audio and video recordings from equipment attached to an officer. The measure requires 

that the sheriff’s office to keep for a minimum of 180 days from the date of incident any audio or 

video recordings.  Video recordings that depict an officer-involved shooting, use of lethal force, 

incidents that result in medical treatment, incidents identified in a written application seeking 

preservation of the recording, and preservation requested by the district attorney must be for a 

minimum of 1 year.   Any written reports and records related to the audio or video recordings 

must be kept for a minimum of seven years. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CCR on HB 1995, which deletes section 2 of the measure, has no fiscal or revenue 

considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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